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Dear Editor-in Chief

We would like to submit the manuscript entitled “Nursing students’ awareness and knowledge regarding occupational therapy as a part of rehabilitation teams". By T.G. Mthembu, N.G. Nkosi-Mafutha and J.T Maunye, which we would like to, submit for review in preparation for publication as an original manuscript in the South African Journal of Occupational Therapy.
 
This study has been conducted to assess the level of knowledge and awareness of nursing students regarding occupational therapy profession as a part of rehabilitation teams. Ethical approval for the study the BioMedical Research Ethics Committee (BMREC) from the University of the Western Cape (BM18/8/4) and Research Ethics Committee from the Mpumalanga Department of Health in Mpumalanga Province (MP_201810_010).

We believe our findings would appeal to the readership of South African Journal of Occupational Therapy. We hope that you will accept it for review in preparation for publication.
Please address all correspondence to: Thuli G. Mthembu, Occupational Therapy Department, University of the Western Cape, Private Bag X17, Bellville, 7535, Email: tmthembu@uwc.ac.za 
We look forward to hearing from you in due time regarding our submission and respond to any further questions and comment you may have. All authors have approved the manuscript and agree with its submission to South African Journal of Occupational Therapy.

Yours Sincerely

Dr. Thuli G. Mthembu
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